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AATTENTION PROVIDERS SUBMITTING PROFESSIONAL MEDICARE CROSSOVER CLAIMS TO MOLINA 

CLAIMS DENIED FOR EDIT 204 IN ERROR – TO BE RECYCLED 

In August, changes were made to claims processing logic which caused some professional Medicare 
Crossover claims that do not require an attending provider to erroneously deny with edit 204 (Billing 
Provider Not on Attending Provider Record on Date of Service).  This issue has been corrected and the 
affected claims will be recycled on the 01/12/2016 RA.  No action is required by providers to resubmit 
claims.  Some of these claims will now pay and others may deny for the appropriate edit reason.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

 


